
Grand Knight’s Message 

Greetings from your Grand Knight Mike Gadacz 

I would like to thank everyone who helped with the pancake supper along with the 

ones who came and supported our fundraiser.  I would also like to thank Mike 

Wertish for his 30+ years of making the monthly newsletter for our  council.  I invite 

all members and spouses to our December meeting starting with Mass followed by 

meeting and social gathering. 

Vivat Jesus 

Mike Gadacz, Grand Knight 

320-355-2975  

Council News 

• Members gave Mike Wertish a round of applause for 35 years of doing the 

council bulletin. 

• Potato Pancake Supper: The event was well attended and made a profit of $820. 

• Deputy Grand Knight Brian Lorenz reported that the Trick or Treat Trail event at 

the Gilman Park went well and that over 400 kids went through. 

• David Lieser Stated that he would like to do a bowling outing for the servers/

youth in January or February. 

• A donation was approved to give $1000 to seminarian Scott Kahler. 

• Determination was made that we need our younger members to do their part in 

helping to find new members. 20 Members still have not paid their dues. 

• A donation was approved to give $200 to each parish Christian Women for the 

Box of Joy 

• A donation was approved to give $500 to the Poor Clares for heating bills. 

• $200 was given to Mike Wertish to help with medical bills. 

Chairman Reports 

Treasurer Report: Treasurer, Al Sobania reported council general fund balance is 

$20,416.05. 

Membership:  Council members who have not paid their 2021 membership dues 

are encouraged to take care of them now. Review the benefits by remaining active 

in council membership. It is important to invite new men to join our organization.  

Life Time members are welcome to make a free will donation to the council activity 

of their choice.   If anyone is interested in paying their membership dues and save 

the council postage costs please send your $30 to Doug Novak. 

Mail your check payable to: 
 Knights c/o Doug Novak, financial secretary  
 13944 105th Ave NE, Foley MN 56329. 

Council pot of gold: Tom Wollak  Council jackpot: Rich Zimmer 
 

Members are encouraged to pray for brother knights and families sick and in 

distress.  Individuals mentioned during the Good of the Order:  John Stueffert, 

Ken Jansen, Terry Templin, Mike Werish. 

Next Council Meeting 
 

Plan on attending the council meeting  
on December 7th.  We will have a Mass  
at 6:30PM for deceased members  
followed by a brief meeting and  
a Potluck Wine and Cheese Social. 

Number: 409 Council Bulletin November 19, 2021 

Past bulletins can be viewed on the Tri-Parish website: 
sesjpp.org/knights-of-columbus 

If you are interested in receiving our newsletter by email let us 

know.  This will help us save the cost of postage and printing. 

immaculatemarycouncil@outlook.com  
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Please support our advertisers 

Interesting advertising?  Email us and we will contact you. 
immaculatemarycouncil@outlook.com  


